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PMVictoriaESPPEm Resource

From: Williamson, Alicia
Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2011 5:36 PM
To: Connie McMaster
Cc: VictoriaESP Resource; Terry, Tomeka; Avci, Halil I.; Wescott, Konstance L.
Subject: RE: Tour for NRC subject matter experts during upcoming site audit (public)

Mrs. McMaster 
Great news, thank you for being able to accommodate us.  
Also, Exelon will not be on the tour with us. It will only be NRC staff and NRC contractors from Argonne National 
Laboratory.  
We will be meeting with them separately. 
When would be a good time to talk with you regarding our potential visit? 
Thanx 
Alicia 
 
 
 

From: Connie McMaster [mailto:connie.mcmaster@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2011 4:09 PM 
To: Williamson, Alicia 
Subject: Re: Tour for NRC subject matter experts during upcoming site audit (public) 
 
Hello Alicia, I do remember meeting you at the meeting.  We had looked for your group this year but January 
should be fine.  I have a question though.  You are saying you and Exelon representatives will both be touring 
Paradise Ranch.  It will not just be the NRC?  Please let me know.  I will have to have Ranch approval if Exelon 
is planning to attend with the NRC.. 
  
Thank you, 
Connie McMaster 
President, PRLOA 
 
--- On Wed, 11/9/11, Williamson, Alicia <Alicia.Williamson@nrc.gov> wrote: 

 
From: Williamson, Alicia <Alicia.Williamson@nrc.gov> 
Subject: Tour for NRC subject matter experts during upcoming site audit (public) 
To: "connie.mcmaster@sbcglobal.net" <connie.mcmaster@sbcglobal.net> 
Cc: "Terry, Tomeka" <Tomeka.Terry@nrc.gov>, "VictoriaESP Resource" 
<VictoriaESP.Resource@nrc.gov>, "Avci, Halil I." <avci@anl.gov>, "Wescott, Konstance L." 
<wescott@anl.gov> 
Date: Wednesday, November 9, 2011, 8:25 AM 

Mrs. McMaster: 

  

My name is Alicia Williamson and I work with Tomeka Terry, Environmental Project Manager for the 
Victoria Early Site Permit, at the NRC  on the environmental review team.  

Last year at the Victoria Early Site Permit Scoping Meeting held at the Victoria Community College, 
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you and several other members of the Paradise Ranch indicated you would be  

willing to take NRC subject matter experts (hydrologists, ecologists, cultural resources & historic property 
experts) on and around the Paradise Ranch property.   

We are planning to conduct a site audit the week of January 9-13, 2012 in Victoria with Exelon, and would like 
to schedule a time during this week to tour the Paradise Ranch property.   

  

Are you available over the next few days to talk about a potential visit? Please let me know when would be the 
best day and time to call you, we can further discuss the details.  

I look forward to talking with you and thanks again for extending this courtesy to the NRC. 

  

Sincerely,  

Alicia Williamson  

  

  

  

Alicia Williamson 

US NRC 

Office of New Reactors 

301-415-1878 office 

301-415-5399 fax 

alicia.williamson@nrc.gov 
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